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Compassion During COVID

Please be kind when you meet a person who is blind
or visually impaired during the pandemic

The pandemic has been hard on everyone, but people who are blind or visually impaired have faced some huge challenges. Necessary safety measures like social distancing to curb the spread of the COVID-19 virus are communicated by directional signs and taped-off measurements that guide dogs don't understand and white canes don't detect. If you see people with a guide dog or white cane, be kind and ask if you could offer assistance. Your compassion could help someone feel included at a time when it's needed most. Thank you.
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